
Walker Road Water Main Update: 

The contractors on the Walker Rd Water Main Replacement job will be working to 

transfer services from the old main to the new main starting the week of August 4th. 

There will be a periodic water outage for customers located along Walker Rd and side 

streets serviced by city water until the contractors are able to complete the transfer of 

service. The contractors will be working continuously until water services have been 

restored to ensure customers are not without water for extended periods of time. If you 

have any questions, please contact the Public Works office at 478-956-2411. 


